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    Thursday 21st March 2019
	Dear Parents,
SCHOOL CLOSURE – On Thursday the 2nd May, the school will be used as a Polling station for Local Elections. Unfortunately, we have no choice in the matter. The County Council try hard not to use schools as polling stations but are going ahead anyway. The school will therefore be closed on this day. I apologise for this inconvenience and I am not happy about the situation we have been put in. With over 1800 members of the public using the hall, car park and front entrance of the school, it would compromise the school’s safeguarding policy.

‘Due to renovation works, St Mary’s Convent is not available as a polling place for the elections in May 2019. The Community Governance and Electoral Issues Committee agreed, that The Beacon is not suitable going forward - it is not located within the polling district for Wantage Segsbury and is currently used as a polling station for Wantage Charlton. We need to designate a polling station that is conveniently located for electors’. (South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils)
​Visit us at: www.southoxon.gov.uk, www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk
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 We all had a lovely day raising money for Red Nose day. Children broke all the rules, took over the school, washed cars, lead assembly and taught lessons across the school. We raised a whopping £430 for comic relief.

We also took part in a Danceathon for the NSPCC and raised over £400. Foundation class had the most children bringing in sponsor forms and win the class certificate. Well done to the Belcher family, joint winners Charlie, Alfie and Dylan B who raised the most amount of money in the school – a joint total of £94.80 (£31.60 each).

That’s a grand total of £830 on one day toward two excellent charities. Thank you so much everyone!

Monday 25th March – NSPCC ‘Thank you’ assembly to the whole school

Wednesday 27th March – Year 3 assembly to parents – 2.40pm start

Thursday 28th March –Class photo day

Wednesday 3rd April – Year 1 assembly to parents 2.40pm

Thursday 4th April – Year 2 assembly to parents 2.40pm

Friday 5th April – End of term 4 at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Shanley and Lillie. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been very busy with our chicks! We have loved watching them 
             grow, they now have feathers and are eating worms. On Wednesday we had our
             Stay and Play session, the children really enjoyed showing the parents around the
             classroom and encouraging them to join in with our learning activities.  
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been continuing to look at subtracting, we have been making our 

             own subtraction stories.  We have also been creating our own questions to ask our 

             special visitor Franklin.
Year 2  We have been using bar models to make equal fractions in maths this week.  In 

             English we have had a visit from a Rainbow Dragon that we have needed to write

             instructions for!
Year 3  In maths this week we have been representing and interpreting data in different 
             types of graphs. In science we had great fun making igneous and sedimentary 
             chocolate rocks!
Year 4  Year 4 have continued their rehearsals for our ‘The Twits’ introduction.  In maths we
             have completed our unit on fractions.  In topic we will learn to label the parts of a
             volcano.  We have also finished our swimming sessions with everyone showing
             improvement – well done!
Year 5  Year 5 have been multiplying in maths and using show not tell strategies in English.

             We have also been to see ‘In the Heights’ at KA’s and visited the Wantage 

             museum.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been exploring different islands found around Britain.  We

             have been adding and subtracting fractions.  In English we have been looking at 

             ‘show not tell’ strategies.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Kaitlyn for her amazing counting in maths, using our special counting stick. 
             Lexi F for trying really hard with the subtraction number sentences in maths. 

Year 1  Henry for showing such determination in swimming, well done Henry.  Lucas for

             using his perseverance to create great questions to ask Franklin our special 

             guest.
Year 2  Shanley for beautiful presentation and independence in maths this week.  I am so

             proud of you.  Mia for always presenting your work so beautifully.  Well done!
Year 3  Harry for his thoughtful explanations and predictions about the result of our 
             chocolate rocks investigation. Charlie for persevering with his Stone Age story 
             and producing a fabulous finished piece of work.
Year 4  Omar and Ava for beautifully presented work in all subjects.  Careful layout and

             pride in their work.  Well done!
Year 5  All of Year 5 for their behaviour on their visits out of school.  Well done.
Year 6  Lexi for her excellent effort with her vocabulary in English and determined 

             learning attitude.  Kyle for excellent effort and team work during the flag football

             lessons.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!









